West Hardin Middle School

SBDM Special Meeting

Wednesday, June 09, 2010 9:30 AM

Members Present:  Lola Best, Jim Roe, Becky Yates, Dawnna McMahan, Joe Pike

Guests:  Linda Lynch, Dayna Waddell

Agenda:  School Improvement Grant

Mr. Roe thanked Lola Best, Denise Thomas and Cathy Skidmore for their hard work in preparing the application for the School Improvement Grant.  The application was reviewed by all.  The application is for funding for Math Teacher, Reading Teacher, and Instructional Program Specialist salaries and the tools they need to support the program.

Comments: 

Ms. Best still has reservations about applying for and accepting the grant money.

She abstained from voting today and wants it on record that she is not blocking the decision but does not agree with it.  She will fully support any decision made today.

Mr. Roe believes we need to you use resources offered to enhance and improve our students education.  

Ms. Yates understands the hesitation to accept the grant, appreciates Lola’s hard work and is confident that Central Office is willing to help and support us in this endeavor.

Motion to accept the SIG application as presented made by Dawnna McMahan, seconded by Becky Yates.  Motion passed by consensus.

Motion to adjourn made by Lola Best and seconded by Joe Pike.  Motion passed by consensus.

